
Dear Campus Community:  

Due to the increase in COVID-19 exposures as a result of the Omicron variant, Chaffey College will make 

the following modifications to the spring 2022 semester start on January 10:  

• All hybrid lecture-only sections for spring 22 will begin the semester remotely from January 10 

and will continue through January 31. Classes will meet online as scheduled, and faculty should 

notify their students via email of this change.  

• Many essential career education courses and labs will continue in the originally scheduled mode 

per the attached list. 

• Some sections that involve a higher COVID-19 exposure risk will also begin the semester 

remotely from January 10 and will continue through January 31. Classes will meet online as 

scheduled, and faculty should notify their students via email of this change. 

• Counseling, Library and Success Center work/appointments will remain available online only 

through January 31. However, these employees will work onsite as scheduled and conduct their 

work online during this time.  

• Managers may schedule staff to work remotely during this time as appropriate. 

• Some employees (e.g. Admissions and Records, Financial Aid, Campus Police, M&O, IT, Campus 

Store) will continue to work on-site in some capacity.  

• During this time, all meetings among employees and/or with students will be held remotely. 

• Employees who are required to test for COVID-19 must continue to follow testing protocols 

during this time. 

• All employees are required to wear minimum 3-ply face coverings indoors, such as disposal 

surgical/medical masks, while working on-site in any Chaffey College facility. The District has 

these masks available for all members of our campus community. To request these, please 

contact your supervisor. The CDC no longer recommends cloth masks, gators, bandanas and/or 

scarves. 

If you have any questions regarding these modifications, please contact your supervisor. Chaffey 

College is committed to continuing our safe, slow and sustainable practices as we have since the 

onset of the pandemic. While these changes to our practice sometimes appear endless, we 

encourage you to remember we are all in this together. During this time, we will continue to 

monitor and assess and pivot as necessary to provide a safe and healthy campus environment for 

our students and our employees.  

 

Thank you,  

 

Henry D. Shannon  

Superintendent/President 

 

Lisa Bailey 

Associate Superintendent of Business Services and Economic Development  



 

Laura Hope 

Associate Superintendent of Instruction & Institutional Effectiveness  

 

Alisha Rosas 

Associate Superintendent of Student Services and Strategic Communications  

 

Troy Ament  

Interim Vice President of Administrative Services and Emergency Operations 

Executive Director, Construction & Facilities  

 


